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June 19, 2013 

 

Steve Stevens 

Earl W. Colvard, Inc., dba Boulevard Tire Center 

3850 NW 30 Avenue 

Miami, FL  33142 

e-mail:  sstevens@boulevardtire.com 

 

Re: Bid 12-007R - Tire Recapping valid until 06/30/16 

  

Dear Mr. Stevens: 

 

I have reviewed your response dated June 13, 2013, requesting The School Board of Broward County, Florida, 

(SBBC), to allow one-half or, only a 9% increase in prices for the above-referenced bid for recapped tires.  The 

second alternative offered in the same letter would be to release Boulevard Tire Center from the contract and 

rebid the products. 

 

After consultations with the Student Transportation and Fleet Services Department, SBBC does not wish to 

accept the 9% increase in prices as a counteroffer but the District will accept the second alternative to release 

Boulevard Tire Center and cancel the contract with appropriate notice. 

 

General Condition 57 states that the bid many canceled with or without cause by SBBC during the term hereof 

upon 30 days written notice to terminate this bid.  Accordingly, SBBC will exercise the provisions of General 

Condition 57 and terminate this bid without penalty to your company effective July 19, 2013.  Products may be 

purchased up to the date of termination at the current contract prices. 

 

When a new solicitation has been prepared, we hope your company will participate. 

 

Cordially, 

 
Mark Alan   

Purchasing Agent III 


